
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—7th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  in English the children have 

started looking at poetry. They are being 

given the opportunity to learn, read and 

perform the poems that they are study-

ing. In Geography, we are learning about 

the countries that make up The U.K.  In 

Maths, the children have enjoyed learning 

about the properties of 2-D shapes.  

Next week, we have a busy week. The chil-

dren are going to Beale Park which will be 

an opportunity for them to learn about 

mini-beasts and habitats. They will also 

get a chance to paddle in the paddling 

pool so please send your children with a 

towel and swimwear in a bag. In English, 

we will be continuing with our poetry unit 

and in Maths we will be moving on to 

learn about 3-D shapes.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Beale Park Trip: 12th June 2024 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Amario 

2Franklin: Yousef 

2Newton: Sophia K  


